
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE DURING THE  
2017 ALL STAFF IN-SERVICE 

 
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MANAWA 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of 
Manawa Board of Education will be present during the 2017 All Staff In-
service on Wednesday, August 30, 2017 which starts at 7:30 a.m. at the 
Little Wolf Jr. / Sr. High School.  The Board of Education will not conduct 
any governmental business during the Commencement Ceremony.   
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